Electoral structure review - Northern Grampians Shire Council - Response Submission
Kerri Robb - Halls Gap - 27 March 2023, 09:42 pm

From: I

Sent: Monday, 27 March 2023 9:42 PM
To: Northern Grampians ERAP Submissions 2023
Subject: NGS Shire Wards

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

I want NGS Shire to keep Wards - the VEC Discounted Option of 7 Wards is my first preference. The VEC
Recommendation No.2 for 3 wards is my second preference but a distant second.

Thank you

Kerri Robb

.





